Dear Sir

| am responding to the “Health Insurance Amendment (Medicare Funding for Certain
Types of Abortion) Bill 2103”.

It has become apparent through legitimate medical circles, that gender abortions are
occurring in Australia. This is appalling as the procedure is not medical, nor is it done for
health reasons and should not receive a Medicare benefit.

Australian taxpayers should not have their money squandered and misdirected due to
someone’s misplaced repulsive values of preferring males over females, instead of
valuing all human life. It is a girl’s human right to live.

This practice has been brought to the light and should now be stopped.

| support the “Health Insurance (Certain Types of Abortion) Amendment Bill 2013”.





